
 
 
TO:  Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM: Tim Malchow, EMS Chief 
 
SUBJECT:    Hiring Full-Time Paramedic 
 
DATE: May 3, 2022 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

On February 1, 2022, the City Council approved to hire another full-time employee for 
the ambulance service.  
 
Aaron Hunt brings years of experience as a paramedic.  Mr. Hunt has worked mainly in 
the Minneapolis area as a paramedic and has been involved with training of new 
employees and community outreach activities.  We believe Mr. Hunt’s experience would 
benefit our community we serve.   

 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 

Request a motion to approve the hiring of Mr. Hunt at pay grade 9, step 9, pending 
background and pre-employment physical. 
 
 


